September  2015
Dear Parents,

Poetry is an important literary genre for your child to be exposed to.  It encourages creativity and an appreciation for language.  Each month your child will be given one or two poems that they will need to memorize and recite to the class.  We will go over each poem in class including rhyming patterns, language techniques, and meaning.  How to work on memorizing a poem is another strategy that we will discuss and practice.  
· Read over the poem several times from title to end to become familiar with the words.

· Say the title several times then add the 1st line.  Say both lines several times then add the 2nd line and so on.

This assignment helps to strengthen many skills including memory, analysis, comprehension, speaking, fluency, and expression.  

Each student must take on the responsibility of signing up to recite the poem before the due date as the limit is 2 boys and 2 girls each day.  Of course there will be reminders in the beginning!  Students will be allowed multiple attempts and minimal help from me, if needed, since accuracy is one of the goals.  
In order to celebrate their success we will have a “Poem Party” for all of those who successfully recite the poem(s) by the due date (which is hopefully everyone!).  Specific details will be provided each month to those who earn the party.  Your encouragement and help are great tools for assisting your child with this assignment.

Educationally,

Mrs. Robin Kuketz                                          
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